
 
 
 
 

QUAKERTOWN PLANNING COMMISSION 

MINUTES 

 

APRIL 8, 2013 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Quakertown Planning Commission was held on April 8, 2013. 

 

Those in attendance were Chairman Jon Roth, Vice Chairman Fred Tirjan, Secretary Cathy 

Gillahan, Ronald Heller Michele Scarborough, Philip Abramson, Michael Orzel, Michael 

Haywood, Zoning Officer Ken Fretz and Recording Secretary Kris Barndt. 

 

A motion was made by Mrs. Scarborough, seconded by Mrs. Gillahan and was unanimously 

carried to approve the January 14, 2013 minutes as written.  (Michael Haywood and Fred 

Tirjan were absent from vote).  There were no minutes for February 2013 and March 2013 

as the meetings were cancelled due to lack of an agenda. 

 

There were no items on the agenda.  A discussion was held on possible future projects in 

the borough. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Heller, seconded by Mrs. Scarborough and was unanimously 

carried to adjourn the meeting. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for May 13, 2013. 

 

      Recording Secretary, 

      Kris Barndt 

 

 


